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King Coal Mine, Permit No. (C1981035) Inbox ×

 <luke.clancy@state.co.us>

to me, Adrian

Clancy - DNR, Lucas (Luke)

Hello Janet,

On 02/28/2022, the CPW received the notice of the permit renewal application for the King Coal Mine. After reviewing the application, the CPW does not
renewal, and does not have any further comments at this time. 

Sincerely,

Luke Clancy
District Wildlife Manager - Durango West

P 970.247.0855  |  C 970.442.0345

151 E. 16th Avenue, Durango, CO 81301
luke.clancy@state.co.us  |  cpw.state.co.us

Thank you for the update. Thank you! Thank you for letting me know.
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